
Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674

Email: office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Angela Jermy

Year Two

Summer 3.2

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the final half-term of school.  We are looking forward to having a great time
learning about all the topics listed below this letter.

As the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your child comes to school with a hat.
Sunscreen would also be useful, but please apply this on at home, rather than bringing a
bottle to school.  This is especially important as there is limited shade at our new school site.

PE will be on Monday and Wednesday for Laurel, Wednesday and Friday for Hazel, Thursday
and Friday for Beech.  Weather-permitting, PE lessons will be outside.  Shorts, a shirt and
trainers would be most appropriate, along with a hat and sunscreen.

Here is Laurel on pyjama day!                    Cricket fun with Mr Cole!

Mr Wood, Mr Rutland, Miss Ransom and Mrs Pugh
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Summer 3.2

Subject Coverage
Maths Time, weight, problem-solving

English: Reading Traction Man, poetry
English: Writing Great Fire of London

History London, rich and poor, refugees
Science Materials, including materials of houses

Art Clay busts, collage
Design & Technology

Computing Video creation with basic editing

PE Team games
RSE My Beliefs, My Body

Music “Reflect, Rewind and Replay”: classical music

For other subjects, try our website, for ideas and resources for supporting learning at
home. You can find the link to our Home Learning section here.
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